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In response to the attached PDF of combined comments:

PUD #1 of Kittitas County
 - Noted.

Forest Practices Coordinator Southeast Region Washington State Department of Natural
Resources (DNR)
 - We plan to pursue the FPA permit as soon as Kittitas County issues their SEPA
determination.

Office of Drinking Water Washington State Department of Health
 - There is an existing private well on the property that we have obtained a water mitigation
certificate for the use of said well.

Kittitas Department of Public Health
 - Noted.

Kittitas County Department of Public Works
 - Noted.

Department of Ecology
 - There is an existing private well on the property that we have obtained a water mitigation
certificate for the use of said well.

Washington State Historic Preservation Officer (SHPO) and Department of Archaeology and
Historic Preservation (DAHP)
 - We will have an IDP in place.

Thank you.

On Mon, Mar 28, 2022 at 3:07 PM Rachael Stevie (CD) <rachael.stevie.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us>
wrote:

Good afternoon,
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